






Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow what a week! 

The Year 6 have been fantastic during SAT’s week. They have come in positively 
and smiley each morning and enjoyed their breakfast with mindful activities, 
music and a variety of cuddly toys in all shapes and sizes to keep them calm! They 
demonstrated confidence, perseverance and courage throughout the week and 
truly worked their socks off! We are very proud of them all. A big thank you to 
you all for ensuring they were in on time and supporting them and to the staff 
who maintained a calm and supportive manner throughout for them to achieve at 
their best. They had a well deserved trip to the beach for activities and ice 
creams this afternoon to relax!  

There has been lots of dancing and singing in preparation for the school 
production and children who are performing at the Minack in July. The children in 
Lugger have been given their brass instruments as they begin their weekly class 
tuition with Mrs Burden from First Access. 

Skiff have produced some wonderful lost toy posters in their literacy lessons 
working on description and beautiful handwriting. 

Dinghy and Mousehole Mice have been taking advantage of the good weather in 
their outdoor area, trips to the beach and the school field to carry out their 
learning. 

Please remember to have a water bottle and hat in school as the weather 
improves and ensure that your child has suncream applied and doesn’t wear flip-
flops or sandals. They must have a closed front to their shoes. 

Hope you have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you at 8.50am for a 
prompt start on Monday morning.  

Please can you use the footpath when walking up to school and not the road 
as cars are coming and going at this time. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:108
GWYNVER: 66
SENNEN: 71
PRAA SANDS:81

Attendance 
winners of the week:  


Schooner Class 


Whole School 
attendance: 95% 

Dinghy Class -Hugo 

-Eugene 

-Zennor

-For working really hard on your reading and 
writing this week. Well done Hugo, keep up the 
hard work! 
-For always sharing your amazing facts about 
animals and nature. 
-For always helping your friends especially in 
Mousehole Mice.

Skiff Class Isaac W 

Issac PM

- He has been trying really hard in his 
SAT’s preparation-he has blown us away! 

- He has been doing very well in phonics 
and is using them confidently in his 
reading and writing.

Lugger Class Leonie 

Arlo 

-For her focus and enthusiasm everyday 
and giving 100% in all she does. 

-For giving his best and working hard to do 
super duper spellings!!

Schooner Class The whole of 
year six

- Regardless of the SAT’s you have all 
worked incredibly hard this year on all 
areas of your life and learning. We are 
very proud of you all!

Stars of the week 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term: 
19.5.23 -Year 4 Parent/Grandparent Lunch 
19.5.23 Lugger Cake Stall 3pm 
29.5.23 Half Term 
4.6.23 - 7.6.23 Schooner Camp 
16.6.23 Year 5 Parent/Grandparent lunch 
24.6.23 Mazey Day Parade 
27-28.6.23 Lugger Trip and Sleepover 
4.7.23 Yr 6 Transition Day HDS 
7.7.23 Schooner Cake Stall 3pm 
12.7.23 Wind in the Willows School Production 
1.30pm and 6pm 
13.7.23 School Summer Fair 
14.7.23 Year 6 Parent/Grandparent lunch 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 10.30-11.30am 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 






